
Stokes School Newsletter      March 9-13, 2020 

First Grade French 
 

 
Students finalized communication devices.  

Important Dates 

 3/16-3/31 School closed 

 

Reminders 

 Please do not drive up Oakview Terrace for 

drop off and please be mindful of DC traffic 

laws on Oakview Terrace and within the 

community. Do NOT block driveways on 

Oakview Terrace. 

French Language Arts 
This week in French Language Arts, we 

introduced the new sound /È/ like in the 

word “bed”. The new sound is written È, 

Ê, EI, and AI.  

 

Un ÉLÈVE (student) 

La FORÊT (forest) 

Le PEIGNE (comb) 

La LAINE (wool) 

 

English Language Arts 

This week in Reading, we learned to use context 

clues to solve tricky words. 

 

In Phonics, we celebrated all of the snap words 

that we know and practiced using them to write 

new words.  

Units of Inquiry 

This week, students finalized, tested, 
refined and presented their 
communication devices. 

Math 

This week in math, we continued our unit on 

surveys and data collection. The students 

presented different representations of data sets. 

They also interpreted their data.  

 

Mindfulness and Kindness 

This week, we shared our own breathing techniques and did our gratefulness practice.  
 


